
BOYCOTT TELEPIZZA
ZSP (Union of Syndicalists) fights for decent working conditions for all. For some time, our 
members, former workers of Telepizza, as well as current employees, report that in some of 
the locations, the working conditions are very bad and even illegal. 

The boycott of Telepizza was called by our colleagues in Spain. Telepizza is a Spanish 
franchise and its second biggest market is in Poland. For some time, the workers of the CNT-
AIT union have been organizing in Telepizza in different cities in Spain. But the firm does 
not have a lot of tolerance for workers demanding their rights. In Seville, besides the bad 
working conditions, there were different health and safety violations. For informing the work 
inspectors about this and for being part of the union, three of our comrades were fired. That's 
why the union calls for a boycott of this chain. 

We support this appeal and the aspirations of workers to improve their conditions. We demand, 
together with our colleagues from Spain, that these repressed workers get their jobs back! 

We also want to stress that here in Poland, in some Telepizzas, things look very bad and we 
encourage people to organize themselves, so they are not abused, cheated or exploited like 
slaves. Here are some problems known in Telepizza in Poland: 

1. Very long working hours, unpaid overtime (even a lot in some cases) the duty to clean 
the restaurants after closing hours (unpaid time), the lack of chances to have breaks in 
some restaurants. 

2. Exploitation of drivers. In many restaurants, they have to perform different tasks, 
ranging from cleaning to working in the kitchen to answering the phones, when they 
are not making deliveries. But they can earn as little as 2.5 zloties per hour. They only 
can earn normal money if they are making deliveries but, when they are not, they are 
doing work for less money than the others employed in the restaurant. 

3. Some instances of cheating the people who deliver leaflets.  
4. Lack of air conditioning near some ovens in the kitchens. 
5. Workers are often forced to lift and move items which are too heavy. 

Besides this, there have been reports of other health and safety violations, mobbing, etc. 

ZSP does not agree with any exploitation of workers and struggles against such things like 
forced and unpaid overtime or using workers for different tasks which they are not 
adequately compensated for. 

FOR BETTER WORKING CONDITIONS - ORGANIZE!


